

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF EL DORADO IRRIGATION DISTRICT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the EI Dorado Irrigation District Board of Directors will conduct a Public Hearing during the District's regular Board meeting on Monday, February 22, 2021 at 9:00 A.M.

Please take notice, as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic, California Governor Gavin Newsom issued Executive Order (EO) N-29-20, which waives certain requirements of the Ralph M. Brown Act (Brown Act) in order to prevent gatherings and slow the spread of COVID-19. EO N-29-20 requires local public agencies that conduct public meetings telephonically to allow members of the public to observe and address the meeting telephonically or otherwise electronically.

Because indoor public gatherings remain restricted under the Governor's Executive Orders, regular Board Meetings will continue to be closed to in-person attendance by the public and conducted virtually for the time being. In accordance with EO N-29-20, the public may participate in the District's Board meeting by teleconference or web conference via the instructions provided on each Board meeting agenda located on the District's website at www.eid.org. Members of the public who participate in the meeting via teleconference or web conference will be given the opportunity to speak and address the Board, and their comments will be included in the audio recording of the meeting. The meeting materials and public partipication instructions will be available for download from the District's website at www.eid.org.

The purpose of the Public Hearing is to consider potential amendments to Board Policy 3060 – Contracts and Procurement.

If you have questions regarding this policy, please contact Rachel Sarge, Legal Secretary at 530.642.4144. Copies of the policies can be obtained from the District's website at www.eid.org or by contacting Rachel Sarge at the number shown above.

/s/ Jennifer Sullivan
Jennifer Sullivan
Clerk to the Board
El Dorado Irrigation District